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I am aware that the owners at 1301 Arborview Blvd. in Ann Arbor plan to build an

addition to the south side of their existing home.   The proposed addition will  not

encroach into the 25' setback on Wesley St.  The proposed addition will not cause a
visual barrier for me or negati.vely impact the neighborhood  in any way.   I have

reviewed the proposed addition site plan on the following page and  I support it.
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